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Nighttime Detour on I-10 Westbound at Chaffee Road Scheduled Next Week 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – Detours will be in place on I-10 westbound at Chaffee Road Sunday, December 15 

through Tuesday, December 17 each night from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting. 

The detour is necessary to safely complete the roadway work on I-10 westbound at U.S. 301 as part of the 

interchange improvement project.  

• I-10 westbound traffic will detour north on State Road 23/First Coast Expressway (Exit 350B), 

travel west on U.S. 90/Beaver Street and south on U.S. 301 to travel back west on I-10 (green on 

map). 

• State Road 23/First Coast Expressway traffic wishing to travel west on I-10 will detour west on 

U.S. 90 and south on U.S. 301 to travel back west on I-10 (orange on map). 

• Chaffee Road traffic wishing to travel west on I-10 will detour west on U.S. 90 and south on U.S. 

301 to travel back west on I-10 (blue on map). 

Lane closures on I-10 westbound from State Road 23/First Coast Expressway to U.S. 301 will be 

necessary each night from 8 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. 

Superior Construction Company began the $65 million I-10 and U.S. 301 interchange improvement 

project in late February and is estimated to complete the work in summer 2020, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. 
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